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Private and Confidential 
Data Protection Privacy Notice 
The new law on Data Protection (General Data Protection Regulations – GDPR) came into force on 25 May 2018 and it affects all people associated with our company, including prospective job applicants. 
Please find attached a Data Protection Privacy Statement for Job Applicants which you should read carefully and keep in a safe place as it contains important information about:
· Who collects personal information about you.
· The type of information that is collected, how and why this is done and where the information is held.
· How such information is used and who Trust in Fife may share it with.
· Any monitoring that is undertaken.

· The period your personal information may be held for.

· Your rights to correct and access your information and to ask for it to be erased.

· Details of where you can find further information about some of the matters listed above.

· How to complain if things go wrong and the company cannot resolve them for you.

The reason we are sending you this notice is to make sure we comply with the new legislation governing data protection and, as a consequence of the new legislation, to advise that we will not be relying on your general 'consent' as a legitimate basis to us processing your personal information.

We wish to maintain our open and transparent approach in relation to the protection of personal information; therefore please feel free to contact me with any queries you may have.
Ruth Hogg
Service Administrator

Enclosed - Data Protection Privacy Notice for Job Applicants. 
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